





LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR

Dear Students, Colleagues, and Friends of WGS,

These are challenging times. We are witnessing and experiencing assaults on
bodily autonomy, attacks on gender and sexual diversity, and the erosion of hard-
won rights. The forces of injustice, intolerance, and inequality seem louder and
more relentless than ever. Many of us feel exhausted, angry, heartbroken — and
sometimes afraid.

But even in this moment, | want to remind you: we are not powerless. We belong
to a community that has always known how to resist, to organize, to care, and to
imagine something better. Our histories — of feminist, queer, trans, anti-racist,
and anti-colonial struggle — show us that change comes through solidarity,
persistence, and the refusal to give up on one another.

| see that spirit in our classrooms, in our scholarship, in our activism, and in our
daily acts of support for each other. | see it in the ways we question oppressive
systems, create space for marginalized voices, and build coalitions for justice.
And because | see it, | believe in the future we can and will create together. In that
spirit of optimism, | am proud to announce that our
program’s theme for the coming year will be Queer and
Trans Joy, Hope, and Resistance — a celebration of the
courage, creativity, and resilience that sustain our
communities.

Let us hold onto that hope — not as naive optimism,
but as a deliberate, courageous act. Let us continue to
teach, to learn, to speak out, and to care deeply. We
are here, we are together, and we are not alone.

In solidarity and hope,
Susanne Sreedhar
Director, Women's, Gender, and Sexuality Studies Program
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